
What kinds of donations are we seeking?
New and unique items are used in the live and silent auctions, and the basket raffle. Some examples include: one-of-a-
kind experiences, event tickets, sports memorabilia, trips, collectibles, lessons/activities, food and wine items, and gift 
cards/certificates.  All donations must be received by Thursday, April 20, 2023.

Are donations tax-deductible?
Trinity is a registered 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization with a Tax Identification Number of 34-0943303. You will 
receive an acknowledgement letter upon receipt of a donation.

Who should I contact with questions?
Contact Tony Burke at 216-581-5757 (burket@ths.org) or Jennifer Newrones at 216-581-5753 
(newronesj@ths.org). We’re happy to answer your questions about Trinity and the Out of the Blue Benefit.

Are sponsorship and advertising opportunities available?
Yes! Sponsorships at a variety of levels are available, with all including complimentary tickets to the Out of the Blue 
Benefit. Advertisement levels are also available. Go to www.ths.org/OutOfTheBlue to learn more, or contact Tony 
Burke.

About Trinity High School
Established in 1973, Trinity High School is a coeducational, Catholic, college-prep school offering a vibrant community 
of faith and learning to approximately 335 students from schools and parishes across Northeast Ohio. A college-like 
block schedule, vibrant religious formation program, and an innovative Pre-Professional Internship Program set our 
students up for success in college and beyond.
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Trinity High School’s
Out of the Blue Benefit at a Glance

What is the Out of the Blue Benefit?
The 18th-annual Sister Shawn Lee Out of the Blue Benefit Celebration takes place on Friday, May 5, 2023, at 6:00 PM 
at Trinity High School. It is Trinity’s largest annual fundraiser that benefits the entire school. Funds raised during the 
Out of the Blue Benefit provide financial assistance to needy students and support for other worthwhile projects for 
the good of Trinity. This enjoyable evening celebrating our students draws together between 350-400 guests 
including: parents, alumni, staff, corporate sponsors of the Pre-Professional Internship Program, and community 
supporters of Trinity.




